Approval of Faculty Nomination > Personal x



Thu, Apr 13, 2017, 12:00 PM





to me, fitzjoh2, Jessie 🔻

Amanda Eakins <eakiaman@isu.edu>

Dear Elaine Foster,

I am pleased to inform you that your nomination for Allied Faculty Status at Idaho State University has been accepted by the Graduate Council effective Spring 2017. Graduate Faculty membership is a recognition of your professional productivity, successful teaching endeavors, and scholarly maturity. Notification of the Council's recommendation will be forwarded to the Provost's Office.

Please review the Graduate Faculty Bylaws and Instructions for New Graduate Faculty Representatives serving on examining committees. If I can assist you in any way in performing the special duties associated with Graduate Faculty membership, please let me know.

I offer you my congratulations on this valued faculty designation and my sincere thanks for your willingness to support and enhance our graduate education by working with ISU students and faculty.

Best,

Amanda Eakins, MEd Interim Associate Director of Graduate School Operations 921 S. 8th Ave, Mail Stop 8075 | Pocatello, ID 83209-8075 Email: eakiaman@isu.edu | SKYPE: amandaeakins_2 Direct Line: 208-282-2665| Phone: 208-282-2150

